-














Approved 12/5/12
NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES REGULAR MEETING –November 27, 2012
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Tuesday, November 27, 2012. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Shelly Hendricks, Mary Parker, Cheryl Freeman, Michelle Buehler, Angela Cannon, Andrea Sparkling, Dan Robbins, Carolyn Shepherd, Lynne Dewey, and Tessa Jaggers. Tony Garrison was absent.
ORDER # 13-021- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adopt the agenda for the November regular meeting.
ORDER # 13-022- APPROVAL OF THE SEPTEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to approve the minutes of the September regular meeting.
ORDER # 13-023 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received copies of the September and October bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve the September and October bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
ORDER # 13-024 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Dan Robbins to approve the personnel recommendations for the months of September and October.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp, Angie Rucker and Brayden Vinton were present at the November meeting.
ORDER # 13-025-APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE SEPTEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Dan Robbins and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the second reading of the minutes of the September regular meeting.
TECHNOLOGY UPDATE- Angie Rucker reported on KETS Goals and Outcomes. A budget Summary was included in the hand out given to council members.
ORDER # 13-026-APPROVAL OF THE KETS BUDGET/PURCHASES-The motion was made by Andrea Sparkling and seconded by Dan Robbins to approve the KETS budget.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis reported that the math and reading interventionist are doing well. 90 Students are impacted by the program. 150 seniors did not meet bench marks on testing. Senior English teachers are focusing on the compass test which will be taken in March.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Tessa Jaggers will serve as the new SBDM member.

· Dan Robbins shared minutes from the assessment committee meeting. Final exam exemptions were discussed. The committee meets again on December 13.
· Council members received a copy of the September and October student accident report.

· Lynne Dewey gave much praise and appreciation to the JROTC Honor Guard.
· Career and Technical Day will be held on December 5.

NEW BUSINESS-Mr. Dennis reported that exciting things are happening at North Hardin. The new Vocational Tech Center was discussed. In order to improve the needs of our students, options in scheduling were discussed. Council members received samples of different scheduling. Mr. Dennis and Mr. Robbins answered many questions from the council.
ORDER # 13-027-APPROVAL TO MOVE NORTH HARDIN TO A 3X5 TRIMESTER SCHEDULE BEGINNING NEXT SCHOOL YEAR-The motion was made by Carolyn Shepherd and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve moving North Hardin to a 3x5 trimester schedule beginning next school year.
ORDER # 13-028-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Lynne Dewey to adjourn the meeting.
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Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

